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We hope you enjoy the
holiday  break and we will
see you in the new year!

--Florence Rideout Elementary Staff 

Welcome 2025
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This week at LCS, we celebrated the
holidays! It was great to see all the students
participating in the theme dress up days. The
students have been busy completing candy
cane math, holidays crafts, and some elf-
tastic literacy work. On Friday, we celebrated
winter break with hot cocoa, popcorn, and
movies. We return to school on Thursday,
January 2nd. We wish all our families a happy
and healthy winter break! See you next year! 



Upcoming
Events12/23-1/1 No School - Vacation1/6 - 1/17 iReady testing - moreinformation to follow1/10 Skate Night at FRES PTO1/13 Read-A-Thon  PTO event 1/22 FRES & LCS NHDIPerformance at WLC 5pm - more

information to follow1/23 Spelling Bee 2/21 Winter Dance at FRES PTO
Notice: Date Change PTO Meetings

PTO meetings will be held the 4th
Monday of every month starting in
January. 

PTO meeting January 27th 
6PM - 7PM

FIRST PLACE

TIED THIRD PLACE

SECOND PLACE

GINGERBREAD MAN
 IN DISGUISE UGLY SWEATER

CONTEST






